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Pendleton Athletic Booster Association 
3840 East Robinson PO BOX 293
Amherst, NY 14228


Hello Neighbors! 

	The Pendleton Athletic Booster Association (PABA) is a local volunteer youth sports organization which serves all of central Niagara County.  We currently offer competitive youth sports programs year round, including, football, cheerleading, wrestling, lacrosse and flag football. 

	This fall, we are planning to conduct fundraiser events in an effort to offset the cost of running these programs and to help us purchase necessary equipment, supplies, practice gear, and uniforms. As PABA is a non-for-profit volunteer organization, we rely heavily on these fundraisers to help keep the youth players’ registration fees reasonable so that as many children as possible can participate in their chosen sport, regardless of their family’s income. 

	As a result, we are currently seeking donations and sponsorships from area businesses and individuals in an effort to maximize the success of these fundraiser events. The donations could include, for example, merchandise to raffle, gift baskets, gift cards, gift certificates or even direct monetary donations. Essentially, we would be extremely grateful for any donations or support you could spare to help support our local youth athletes.

	For donations exceeding $500 you or your business would be recognized as a “Premier Sponsor” at the fundraising event and even announced as a sponsor during our home football games. This is an outstanding way to promote your business to several hundred of our local families. All donations regardless of amount will be listed at the fundraiser events for our families to view. In addition, we are a registered IRS 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, so any donation to PABA would be tax deductible as a charitable donation. 

	If you have any questions, or would like to arrange pickup/drop-off of donations, please feel free to email us at pabasports@gmail.com. Monetary donations may be made out to “PABA” and mailed to the above address or given directly to a PABA Board member. We would like to thank you for your time and consideration and we hope to hear from you soon. 

Go Spartans!

Sincerely,
The PABA Sports Families

RECEIPT: PABA would like to thank _____________________ for the generous donation of  _______________, for the fall 2024 fundraiser events. Our players and cheerleaders truly appreciate your generosity. Thank you, Deanna Caldwell (PABA Treasurer)
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